







3rd July 2017
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As part of our Pirate topic we will be having a ‘Pirate Problem Solving Day’ on Tuesday 18th July. Children can come into school dressed as Pirates or in Summer/Beach clothes (t-shirt and shorts). We will be doing lots of activities such as Treasure Hunting, Map making and completing Pirate themed puzzles.

Lunch will be as normal but children can bring in some ‘goodies’ to eat at afternoon break time.

Thank you,

Mrs Whalen
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